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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 3:17 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Bill Stern; dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick 

(marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt Callaghan; Jane Veron

Subject: Fw: Pothole wayside lane (Girl Scout house entrance )

Attachments: photo.JPG; ATT00001.txt

FYI. JM 

________________________________________ 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 3:16 PM 

To: om.agoston@gmail.com 

Cc: Benedict Salanitro; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole 

Subject: Fw: Pothole wayside lane (Girl Scout house entrance ) 

 

Dear Mr. Agoston --- I am passing your email and the picture you provided on to our senior Village staff. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

________________________________________ 

From: Tom Agoston (Gmail) <tom.agoston@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 2:29 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Pothole wayside lane (Girl Scout house entrance ) 

 

Dear Mayor Stevens 

 

Would you please pass on to your road maintenance crew this growing pothole on wayside lane, in front of The Girl 

Scout house entrance ?  This area receives a large amount of wear due to traffic turning in and out. 

 


